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Santa photos for a good
cause

Skip the mall — Santa’s posing for photos in your
neck of the woods.

the listserv (covna@freelists.org) with what you
intend to bring to avoid duplicated dishes.

A bounce house will also be available for kids.

The party will also double as a meeting for

The Hendrix family is hosting a

photobooth with Santa on Dec. 4
between 12 p.m. and 4 p.m. at
their residence, 2504 Comburg
Castle Way.

The shoot will cost $20 per
family, with proceeds benefiting
Any Baby Can, a local nonprofit
that supports families with
children who have special
needs.

Where:

Ty

COVNA Holiday Party

When: Saturday,
Dec. 11 from 1
p.m. until sunset

Intersection of
Woodshire Dr. &
Castledale Dr.

—+ | residents to cast their votes for new
COVNA board members. Currently on
the ballot are positions for president,
secretary, newsletter editor and Austin
Neighborhoods Council (ANC)
representative. All are two-year terms
except for ANC representative which is
a yearlong term.

All residents are invited to the holiday
ae party.

Dues — $20 per residence — to COVNA
are also welcomed to support more
celebrations like these. Dues can be

If you have any questions,

please contact Michelle Hendrix at 512-736-1680.

See reverse for more information. ¢

You’re invited to the annual
holiday party

All residents of the Castlewood-Oak Valley
neighborhood are invited to the annual COVNA
holiday party on Dec. 11.

This year’s festivities will be a block party/potluck.

COVNA will cater the main entrée, but neighbors
are asked to bring their favorite side dishes,
desserts and/or drinks. Please feel free to email

paid through Paypal (covna.paypal@gmail.com)
or checks can be made out to COVNA.

If we don’t see you at the party, we hope you have
a safe and wonderful holiday season! ¢

The newsletter is back

You all have asked, and COVNA has
answered. The newsletter has returned, but it
still needs your help. We are looking for
volunteers to help distribute the product.
Please e-mail covna@freelists.org, if you're
interested in volunteering or want to share tips

for stories. We are also looking for advertisers.

Castlewood-Oak Valley Neighborhood Association Board
Sean McCormack, President: sean@atxyes.com ¢ Michelle Hendrix, Vice President: michelle.hendrix@compass.com ¢
Denise Sample, Secretary: sample.denise@gmail.com ¢ Ron Mattison, Treasurer: shadmatt@sbcglobal.net ¢ Julie Chang,
Newsletter Editor: juliec88@gmail.com ¢ covna@freelists.org




GIVE BIG WITH THE HENDRIX FAMILY

SANTA PROTOS

$20 per family with PROCEEDS BENEFITING ANY BABY CAN, a non-
profit ©rganization that provides comfort, hope and respite to families with
children who have special healthcare needs or are coping with cancer.

Saturday, Dec. 4th 12PM - 4PM

Hendrix Residence
2504 Comburg Castle Way. 78748

Please join us for a special event celebrating the spirit of holiday giving! If you
have any questions, please reach out to Michelle Hendrix at 512 736 1680



	COVNA Newsletter Dec 2021_FINAL
	Santa Photos Event 12-14-19 (1)

